
Edgewater School District
251 Undercliff Avenue Siobhan Tauchert

Edgewater, New Jersey 07020 Chief School Administrator

(201) 945-4106 x2200 stauchert@edgewaterschools.org

Dear Community,

Tomorrow and Wednesday are our first two days for re-registration. Please see the reminders
below.

● Re-registration starts tomorrow. The dates for re-registration are:
● Tuesday, July 27th and Wednesday, July 28th,10:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m.
● Tuesday, August 4th, and Wednesday, August 5th,10:00 a.m.-3:00 p.m.
● Wednesday, August 5th, 6:00 p.m.-8:00 p.m.

● You must bring all required documentation or you will need to come back.
● Your child/children will not be officially re-registered until all required documentation is

presented.
● Your lease/deed is not enough. You must have a deed or a lease PLUS three

documents from the list on the attached letter, AND the re-registration packet.
● All students in Edgewater that are entering grades 1, 2, 4, 5, 6, and 8 through 12 need to

re-register.
● If any students in the grades above are new to the district and have registered since

January 1, 2021, they do not need to re-register.
● Students in pre-k, kindergarten, third, seventh, and anyone with a sibling in those

grades, do not need to re-register because they have recently provided their residency
documents.

For additional information, please read the attached letter carefully. Please read all information
carefully before calling the school.

We thank you all for your cooperation and patience as we work to ensure the appropriate use of
available resources.

Sincerely,

Siobhan Tauchert
Superintendent of Schools

https://docs.google.com/document/d/1W8dywdZZHWBOC__Ght7jYr4TZfpsAZF8ElDbhhW2bo8/edit

